
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN-· OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

March 2-6, 1981 

Monday, March 2 

7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 3 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 4 

10:00 a.m. 

4:00 p.m. 

Thursday, March 5 

10:00 a.m. 

4:30 p.m. 

Friday, March 6 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

STUDENT-FACULTY 
DISCUSSION GROUP: 

Vol. VIII, No. 23 

Esther Adams Seminar for student wives. Bethea 
Room, Appleby. Mrs. Roger Crook, guest speaker. 

Chapel: Ms. Phyllis Mayo, Sacred ·cuncert Artist 
and Southeastern alumna. 

Junior class meeting after chapel. Binkley 
Chapel. 

Fellowship for all Methodist students. Bethea 
Room. 

Seminary Council meeting. 

Talent Show sponsored by Student Council. Mac ie 
Hall Commons Room. 

Chapel: Dr. Thomas A. Bland, Professor of 
Christian Ethics and Sociology. 

M-Area Faculty meeting. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Dr. Donald Cook, Professor of New 
Testament. 

Student Council meeting. Commons Room. 

Virginia Club meeting. Cafeteria. Tickets for 
the March 19 meeting will be distributed. 

Each Thursday evening at 7:30 p.m., a discussion 
group led by Professors Neely and Hewitt will 
meet in the Mackie Hall Commons Room. This 

week, March 5, the discussion will center on Central America and the Caribbean. 
Topics will vary each week with many coming from the series, "Great Decisions 
'81." There is no fee and all students are welcome. 

ROLLER SKATING: A group is forming to go roller skating at Sports-
world in Raleigh on Monday, March 2 and again on 

Friday, March 6. Monday is half price night. Meet at Mackie Hall at 7:15 p.m. 
both nights. Also, anyone wishing to be involved in the Social Committee may 
contact Weyman Bartlett at 556-6331 or 328 Johnson Dorm. 

CHURCH INTERNSHIPS 
KNOXVILLE, TENN.: 

Dr. Bill Bruster, Pastor of the Central Baptist 
Church of Knoxville, Tennessee will be on the 
campus for conferences with students March 9. 

He will be interviewing for two positions in his church. The first will be a 
one-year internship for an Associate Pastor working with Single Adults. The 
second position will be a two-year internship working as Associate Pastor with 
primary responsibilities in the area of Youth. Please contact Mrs. Phyllis 
Jackson in the FIM Office to sign up for a conference and for further information 
about the positions. 

OVER 



BROYHILL HALL The Seminary family is invited to attend the 
DEDICATION: dedication of Broyhill Hall (renovated Lea Lab) 

on Sunday afternoon, March 8, beginning with a 
carillon program at 2:30, followed by a concert by the Brass Ensemble at 2:45 
and the Dedication Program at 3 p.m. An open house will follow the dedication. 
In case of inclement weather, the dedication will take place inside Broyhill 
Hall. 

HOME MISSION BOARD Bill Leazer, Consultant with the Home Mission 
CONSULTANT: Board, Department of Interfaith Witness, will be 

on campus March 3, 1981 to speak to Dr. Frey's 
class. If you would like to set up an individual conference with him, please 
see Phyllis Jackson in FIM Office. The interviews will be conducted in Dr. 
Frey's office (Appleby 208). 

PENN -S. JERSEY Joe Deaton, Pennsylvania-South Jersey representa-
REP: tive will be on campus Wednesday, March 11th to 

speak to any person interested in ministry in 
Pennsylvania-S. Jersey area. Sign up for appointments with Phyllis Jackson, 
FIM Office. 

SPRING CONFERENCE: The Spring Conference, "Church Education for the 
'80's," will be held March 17-20 on the South-

eastern campus. Featured speakers will include John Westerhoff - Professor at 
Duke University and author of, tJill Our Children Have Faith?, Bruce Grubbs -
author of Helping A Small Church Grow, Mavis Allen, specialist in teacher 
training, Douglas Anderson, family enrichment supervisor and representatives 
from the Sunday School Board. 

MOTHERS TIME OUT: A new, drop-in day care service sponsored by Wake 
County Child Abuse Prevention Service is now in 

operation in Wake Forest. Located at St. John Episcopal Church, 601 S. Main 
St., the service is available from 9:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. on Wednesday and Thursday 
mornings for children ages 6 months-5 years. The primary purpose of the center 
is to provide a means for parents to have time for themselves. Residents of 
Wake Forest and especially seminary families are invited to use this service. 
There is a charge of 50¢ per child per session, and transportation is available, 
if needed, by calling 821-~-691. Further information is available in Student 
Affairs office. 

CARSON-NEWMAN 
ALUMNI: 

99 N. Salisbury St. 
Thursday, March 5 at 

Carson-Newman alumni and other interested persons 
are invited to hear the C-N A Gappella Choir in 
concert at the First Baptist Church, Raleigh, 

The choir will be presenting its spring tour concert on 
7:30 p.m. 

METHODIST INTERVIEWS: Rev. Joseph Bethea, District Superintendent of 
Rockingham and Rev. Jack L. Hunter, District 
S~perintendent of the Rocky Mount District will 

be on campus to interview students interested in relating to N. C. Conference 
of the Methodist Church, Tuesday, March 3, 1981. A reception for all Methodist 
students will be held in the Bethea Room at 10:30 a.m. Sign up in FIM office. 

FOREIGN.MISSION_ 
BOARD REP: 

FIM office. 

Mr. Norman Burnes, Personnel Consultant with the 
FMB, will be on campus March 4-6 to talk with 
any student interested in missions. Sign up in 

GEORGIA CAMPUS Dr. Eugene Brisco, Secretary of the Department 
INTERNSHIPS: of Student· Work for Georgia will be on campus 

March 4-5 for conferences with students inter-
ested in one year internships beginning in the summer, 1981. Dr. Brisco will 
be seeing students in the afternoon.of the 4th and the morning of the 5th. 
Please contact Phyllis Jackson in FIM for printed information and to schedule 
appointments. Internships are offered through M4730-31. • 

MUSIC, LAUGHTER Aging, artistic and health groups in N. C. are 
AND TEARS: cosponsoring a day-long workshop to stimulate 

the cre-ative use of music in settings where older 
adults live and to share information and resources about music's potential with 
older adults and special populations. The conference will be held April 2 
the N. C. State McKimmon Center. Call 755-8522. A program.description is 
outside the Commons.Room. 
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